Vote in the Primary
on Tuesday, June 8th

Remember to come and vote in the
Democratic Primary for your
choice of candidate running for
Governor, Lt Governor, Attorney
General and House of Delegates.
Are you working at the polis?
Remember to man your shift!
Contact Jen Heinz if you would like
to help out at the polls at:
JenHeinz6103@gmail.com

Annual Club Picnic

40 club members have purchased
their ticket for the Annual Club
Picnic which will be held on
Saturday, June 19th at 5 PM! If you
haven't gotten your ticket yet, time
is running out. The deadline for
purchasing tickets is June 11th.
Tickets can be purchased on our

website at www.lowdemocrats.org.

Since the mail is slow these days, if
you prefer to write a check, make
arrangements with our Treasurer,
Howard

at: HNewman113@gmail.com
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Want to Learn
About Juneteenth?

Gerri Colucci and Lois Powell will
share some information about this
holiday at the picnic. This program
and hearing from Annette Hyde will
replace our usual membership
meeting and program for June.

Dinner with Democrats

It sure was great to see everyone at
Dinner for Democrats on Thursday,
May 27th! 23 club members
attended the dinner at Graze
Restaurant.

Dinner with Democrats on May 27th at Graze Restaurant

Mark Your Calendar
for a Rally to benefit
Annette Hyde!

We will be holding a Tri-County Rally
at the Lake of the Woods Community
Center on Saturday, July 24th from 3
to 5 PM. The Tri-County Rally
includes The Orange County,
Culpeper County and Madison
County Democratic Committees as
well as the LOW Democratic Club.
We are all in the 30th District with
Annette Hyde running as the
Democratic candidate for the
Virginia House of Delegates. Abigail
Spanberger will be our guest

speaker! . I '

Environment Committee

The Environment Committee planted
milkweed in Spotswood Park to save
the Monarch Butterflies on May 24th.
How lucky are we to have Jeanne
Allen who has taken college courses
in gardening and horticulture as the
Chairman!

You can join Jeanne in this and other
projects. Contact her at:
JeanneMAllen23@gmail.com

or call her at 540-972-9262

Democratic Club
Book Club

The next Book Club meeting will be
on Thursday, June 10th at 7 PM at
the home of Sheila Clark:

117 Parliment St

We are reading Twilight of
Democracy by Anne Applebaum.
Want to join us? Contact Book Club
Chairman, Sheila Clark at
SheilaClark769@gmail.com.



